The Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District Board of Directors has announced that
Leann Noga is the sole finalist for the position of Executive Director. The position is open due to the
resignation and retirement of Jim Broderick.

Leann currently serves as the Director of Finance and Administration and has been an employee of
the District since 2004.

The Board voted unanimously at a special meeting on Wednesday, February 21, 2024, to accept the
recommendation made by the Selection Committee on February 15, 2024, to name Mrs. Noga as
the sole finalist after interviews with candidates for the position were conducted.

The Board will hold another special meeting on March 8, 2024, to take final action to appoint the
Executive Director. Colorado statutes require that the final action not occur sooner than 14 days
after the naming of a finalist.



